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MEMO 
 

Date:  December 6, 2021 
 

To:  All Providers 
 
From: Deabra Hardrick-Crump, Claims Administrator 
 

CC: Stacie Durant, CFO, Manny Singla, CIO and Interim CNO 
 
Re:      Timely Filing 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

This memo is in regard to the 60-day timely filing limit reinstated effective October 1, 2021. DWIHN 

is fully aware of the many billing issues providers are experiencing with all the new code 

requirements implemented on October 1, 2021. As a result, DWIHN has changed the filing limit 

to 90 days through January 31, 2022 to allow more time to work through billing issues. This 

change is effective for all provides excluding Inpatient Hospital claims.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Claims department at (313) 344-9099 

ext. 2653 or by email at pihpclaims@dwihn.org. 

 

Thank you for all that you do for the people we serve. 
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